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21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

15th May, 1958,

Dear 8irs,

S.8, "SOJOURNER",

With reference to your memorandum of the 7th
May, it is noted that this ship has been lald up at
Methil for the past 12 months, and I shall be glad if
you will inform the Owners that it will be in order
for the outstanding surveys to remain in abeyance
meantime, provided they are dealt with before recommissioning.

Yours faithfully,
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